
Princeton Sidewalk Repair Project Update – October 2, 2017 
 
Please be advised that the 2017 Sidewalk Repair Project is continuing on 
Franklin Avenue for the week of October 2.   The contractor has completed 
new sidewalks and driveway aprons between Harrison Street North and 
Tee-Ar Place.   Work continues on sidewalks and driveway aprons on the 
south side of Franklin Avenue between Tee-Ar Place and Snowden 
Lane.  Upon the completion of the south side, the contractor will switch to 
the north side beginning at Tee-Ar Place.   
 
As a reminder, if you receive a letter from the Contractor about upcoming work 
adjacent to your property please aide in the construction by parking your 
vehicle(s) on the street, away from the work area.  Overnight street parking is 
acceptable throughout construction.  Newly poured concrete driveway aprons 
should not be driven on for three consecutive days.   Your assistance in 
tolerating the temporary inconvenience associated with this work, which will 
lead to a permanent improvement of your neighborhood, is greatly 
appreciated.   
 
Grass seed and topsoil has been installed in grassy areas affected by 
construction.  Please help us aid the growth of the grass by watering these 
areas at least once per day until the grass reaches approximately 3”.  It is 
important to keep the topsoil moist so the seed does not dry out.   
 
If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  Thank you. 
 
Jeffrey Laux, EIT 
Construction Engineer 
Municipality of Princeton | Engineering 
400 Witherspoon Street | Princeton, NJ 08540 
O 609.921.7077 | C 609.751.6388  
princetonnj.gov/engineering 
 


